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CIRCULAR 
VALUE OF THE MONTH: CHARITY ةيريخلا لامعلأا 

Subject: School Transport Service 
Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Central School, Dubai. 

We extend our warmest wishes to all our students and parents for a happy and successful 
academic year. 
As part of our continued commitment to providing quality service, we would like to update you 
on our dedicated efforts to further enhance our school transport services, which is outsourced 
to Golden Cosmos Passenger Transport, a reputable company that has been serving us for over 
a decade. 
 
Key Highlights of Our Transport Service: 

✔ Student Safety First – We operate a fleet of nearly 30 buses, all our vehicles are in complete 
compliance of the maintenance and safety standards of the school, and all related authorities. 

✔ Service Quality Majority of the busses are brand new, all driven by experienced drivers and 
accompanied by trained caring lady bus supervisors. 

✔ CCTV Surveillance – All buses are equipped with advanced CCTV cameras, in compliance with 
RTA and KHDA standards, for continuous monitoring. 

✔ SMART Bus Attendance System – A handheld device electronically records student 
attendance, and the data is monitored daily for your peace of mind. 

✔ New Vehicle Tracking Feature (Coming Soon) – Parents will soon be able to track bus pick-up 
and drop-off times, as well as the real-time movement of the buses, with instant notifications 
via the school diary app. 

✔ Affordable Fee Structure – Our transport fees are among the most competitive in the 
market, offering excellent service with the best of safety standards and uncompromising 
services. 

✔ Encouraging School Transport Use – To improve safety and reduce traffic congestion, we 
strongly encourage parents to choose our safe and affordable school transport service rather 
than private car lifts. 
For transport registration or any assistance, please don’t hesitate to contact the school 
transport office. 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Muhammad Ali 

Principal 
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